
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4th September 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Internet Access 
As part of the school’s teaching and learning methods, as well as the computer curriculum, we offer pupils access to 
the internet. You will find a slip attached to allow you to accept or withdraw your child from this service. Before 
being allowed on the internet, all pupils must sign a form to show they have read and accepted school rules based 
on this matter. 
 
Access to the internet will allow pupils to explore thousands of libraries and other information available throughout 
the world.  However, you should be aware that some material available may be offensive. The school has taken 
measures to reduce the possibility of children encountering this information and will provide guidance to children. 
 
We believe that the benefits to pupils from access to the internet outweigh any disadvantages. 
 
We would be grateful if you could read the enclosed guidance documents and then complete the attached 
permission forms. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Tomlinson 
Acting Headteacher 
 


